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				The Charlie Waller Trust
Our summer webinar timetable is now live!

	Ever wondered what's the best way to help a child with special educational needs or disabilities? Or do you want to know more about how to support a young person through an eating disorder, thoughts of suicide or anxiety?

In the coming months you can learn all this and more as we're delighted to launch a brand new series of our mental health webinars!

Described by an attendee as 'the most helpful webinars I've attended in a while,' our webinars are primarily aimed at parents and carers. They're also perfect for professionals who work with young people in any capacity, as well as young people themselves. However, anyone with an interest in mental health is welcome to join!


	










				Upcoming topics
Transitions to adulthood: How do they feel and how can we help those going through them?
Julie Castleman and Alice Palmer
Thursday 7 July 12-2pm
Monday 18 July 6-8pm

Eating disorders in children and adolescents
Jenny Langley
Wednesday 13 July 12-2pm 
Tuesday 26 July 6-8pm 

The teen brain
Lisa Thomson
Monday 1 August 12-2pm
Monday 15 August 6-8pm

Adolescence, angst and anxiety: How to support young people
Gemma Fieldsend
Wednesday 10 August 12-2pm 
Tuesday 16 August 6-8pm

Supporting a young person experiencing thoughts of suicide
Julie Castleman
Wednesday 7 September 12-2pm
Tuesday 20 September 6-8pm 

Asking for help: What are the barriers and how can we overcome them?  
Alice Palmer and Gemma Howard
Monday 26 September 12-2pm 
Monday 7 November 12-2pm 
 
Supporting children and young people with special educational needs and disability (SEND)
Jo Billington
Wednesday 5 October 12-2pm
Tuesday 18 October 6-8pm
 
Relationships matter
Lisa Thomson 
Tuesday 11 October 12-2pm 
Monday 24 October 6-8pm
 
Social media: Connecting us or creating distance? 
Alice Palmer, Haleem Clift and Sarah Ashworth
Tuesday 15 November 12-2pm 
Monday 28 November 6-8pm 
 
Developing resilience in sensitive children and young people
Sarah Ashworth
Wednesday 7 December 12-2pm
Thursday 15 December 6-8pm






		




		










				





	What people say about our webinars
"The most helpful webinars I've attended in a while!" 
 
"Full of practical strategies that I can action straight away." 
 
"I haven't met anyone as expert as you in alerting us to the helpful things we can do. I will use these skills to support my grandchildren. I wish I had this understanding 20 years ago!"
 
"I've done over 30 other webinars recently and yours stand out because of the scientific base which underpins the talks and the dynamism of the speakers."
 
 
 







				

	






		




	







				[image: ] [image: ] [image: ] [image: ]

	[image: ] [image: ] [image: ]















image2.png




image3.png
W




image4.png




image5.png
W




image6.png
S f Share




image7.png
[' Tweet ]




image8.png
[ in Share ]




image1.jpeg




